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Ref. No. St.CPS/ 2024/25/ SP/45  CIRCULAR      Dated: 22.01.2025 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

“By voting, we add our voice to the chorus that forms opinions and the basis for 

actions.”  

 

We are truly privileged to be living in a democratic society where voting is not only 

our right but also our foremost duty to perform. By exercising this duty sincerely, 

we can ensure that the country progresses in an ethical manner.  

 

As per the Directorate of Education circular no. F.No.:- DE.1(3)/305/E-

I/Election/2024/211-15 Dated 17.01.2025, a unique initiative called ‘Sankalp Patra’ 

has been started by CEO, Delhi for the ensuing Delhi Legislative Assembly Election 

– 2025 in Delhi. It is a pledge letter through which the parents and family of school 

children will give assurance that they will cast their valuable vote and set an example 

for others as well as their children to exercise their right to vote when the time comes.  

 

A copy of ‘Sankalp Patra’ pledge is attached with this message. Parents are requested 

to fill the Sankalp Patra and submit it to Class Teacher by 24.01.2025.  

 

Let us not forget that we should all vote for a stronger democracy.  

 

Regards, 

 

Inderpreet Bhumra 
PRINCIPAL 
 



 


